
 Look towards the future 
This month, we wanted to take 
the opportunity to share with 
you what we feel the LORD is 
preparing and cal l ing the 
ministry of RP towards in the 
coming year. While we are 
taking steps forward in faith and 
obedience, we also hold plans 
for the future loosely, as we 
know that the LORD in His 
wisdom works in His Aming. 
That being said, please join us in 
praying for these future plans 
for the ministry!  

Nepal Country Opening 
Pastors in Nepal have expressed 
a desire to have RP made 
available to them as well. Much 
like the other countries we have 
a presence in, the church in 
Nepal also faces the challenge of 
pastors who do not have access 
to training. Very few Nepalese 
pastors are able to aJend 
Seminary or other forms of 
Biblical training prior to taking 
o n t h e p a s t o r s h i p o f a 
congregaAon. We would love to 
be able to offer them the 
t r a i n i n g o f t h e R o m a n s 
Challenge and the resource 
provided through the devices 
with hundreds of sermons.  

In order for RP to be established 
in Nepal, we will need to find a 
facilitator to direct the ministry 
within Nepal. There is one 
pastor we have been connected 
with recently who we believe 
may be a good fit to take on this 
role. It will take some Ame to 
build a relaAonship with him, 
equip him with the necessary 
tools, and help him launch RP in 
Nepal. 

Praise God for a country with 
pastors who are hungry for 
Biblical Equipping. Please pray 
for discernment in the process 
of opening a new country.  

A Facilitator in Nigeria 
The work of RP has been on 
hold in Nigeria since Titus 
passed away in 2019. In 2021 we 
hope to find a faithful man who 
will serve as the new country 
facilitator there. There are 
several pastors in Nigeria who 
have completed the Romans 
Challenge and are awaiAng their 
devices with recordings.  

Pray with us that God would 
provide a facilitator who is 
passionate about seeing pastors 
in Nigeria Abide in the Word of 
God and faithfully preach 

God’s Word to their congre-
gations.  

Romans Series TranslaAon 
Another hope for this upcoming 
year is to see the Romans Series 
(an 18 sermon overview of the 
book of Romans) translated into 
Arabic and Moorè. Arabic has 
been requested by Lukas in 
South Sudan, as it is a widely 
spoken language there. Moorè is 
a language spoken by over 16 
million in Burkina Faso, as well 
as regions within several other 
countries. 

Pray that we will find people 
who are able to complete these 
translations faithfully.  

Equipping pastors to abide in and feed their congregations from God’s Word.
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